Pilon, Janet

Subject: Speed Cameras and Aberdeen

From: Blair Cerello

Sent: August 11, 2020 6:54 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>;

Whitehead, Terry < Terry. Whitehead@hamilton.ca >; Ward 1 Office < ward1@hamilton.ca >

Subject: Speed Cameras and Aberdeen

Hello, I live in Ward 1 south. I agree that Aberdeen could use some fine tuning but I am asking you to please halt the plan to restrict traffic flow on Aberdeen. Please use financial resources to enforce the laws we already have. Please consider installing speed cameras instead. The biggest problem I see on a day to day basis is the odd frustrated lunatic driving their cars aggressively and speeding. USE AUTOMATED TECHNOLOGY AND GIVE THEM SPEEDING TICKETS PLEASE. Right now Aberdeen is kind of messy and confusing, multiple speed limits, many many signs, blinking lights, it is confusing. It is getting very difficult to turn left out of the south side streets, congestion is increasing. The majority of the kids I see crossing the street are going north south at Dundurn or Locke. Please do not restrict, punish and make life more difficult for residents who obey the rules. Please strictly enforce the speed limits with automated cameras.

Sincerely Blair Cerello